Copper Center

Has Busy
Youth Program

The  Neighborhood Youth
Corps Program (NYC) is keeping
at least forty young people busy
this summer in their arca, ac-
cording to Hector Ewan, Execu-
tive Director of the Copper Cen-
ter  Tanana Regional Develop-
ment Corporation.

Ewan commented that stu-
dents are doing village cleanup
and maintenance work in  Gul
kana, Taslina, Mentasta, Chisto-
china, and Copper Center. The
State Highway Department is
also utilizing at least six per-
sons, and five girls have been al-
lotted between the Copper River
Native Association, Aging Office
and RurAL CAP office.

In ofher news of the region,
Ewan stated. that information
had just been received from Al
Adams, Director of the Rural
Development — Administration,
that a grant for a campground
had been approved for Gulkana.
Work on the $8,000 project -is
expected to begin at once, with
local residents doing the labor.



